
 

May 1, 2024 

 

 

 

The Barnstable Transfer Station has implemented a License Plate Recognition System that has replaced the 

traditional “Sticker” System. Users will no longer be issued physical Stickers for their vehicles. Once accepted, 

your permit will become valid within 5 minutes and you will be able to access the Facility. If at any time you 

need to use a different vehicle or if your License Plate changes for any reason please stop at our office and we 

will accommodate to the best of our ability. 

 

 

If you have any questions, please call our office at 508-420-2258.  

 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

 

Tracy Regazio 

Supervisor  

Solid Waste Division 
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